SGT University, Gurugram
Dean Research & Development

SGTU/ORD/2019/ 3\
Dated: 14.05.2019

Dear Mam/Sir,

Subject —PhD Program in SGT University

The PhD Program of the University is running as per the University Ordinance.
All the Deans of respective faculties are the coordinators for conducting PhD
program in a smooth & fair manner.

As per the University PhD Ordinance, all the Deans are bound to set up a FRC
“in their respective faculties. The member details of individual FRC are/ to be

send to the undersigned.

The Deans are to also forward the DRC’s of PhD scholars to the undersigned
every 6 months. This is to inform you all that the office of undersigned has not
received DRC of enrolled PhD scholars for quiet sometime.

After completion of Pre PhD Program, the PhD Scholar has to be assigned a
Guide /choose a Guide as per the subject of choice.

Dr. Deswal is requested to send the list of PhD scholars who have cleared the
Pre-PhD Program.

Kindly forward the details of the same within 2 weeks.

The PhD Ordinance is enclosed for your reference.

Yours Sincerely

A

Dr M S Sidhu
Dean, Research and Development
SGT University
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